
‘Our school, our church, our community’ 

 

 

Dates for the diary 

 
Thursday 7th March 

World Book Day – dress as your 
favourite book character 

 
Friday 15th March 

Comic Relief – wear anything red 
 

Monday 18th – Friday 22nd March 
Scholastics Book Fair 

 
Wednesday 20th & Thursday 21st March 

Parents’ Evening 
 

Monday 25th March – Friday 5th April  
Half Term Holiday 

 
Monday 8th April 

All children back to school 
 
 
 
 

01226 743008 
s.silverwood@smat.org.uk 

Attendance Matters 
Well done to this week’s winners:  

EYFS  
 

Whole School Attendance  
This week: 94.8% 
This year: 93.6% 

 
Attendance target: 96.5% 

 

This week 

 
We have had a brilliant first week 
back and it has been wonderful to 
see all the children return ready 
to continue with their learning. 
We are looking forward to World 
Book Day and Comic Relief, which 

is taking place later this half 
term.  Please see the School 
Council Newsletter for more 

information. 

Spotlight on Year 6 
    

We've had a busy first week back after half term in Year 6! This week we've finished our Geography learning off by 
learning all about time zones around the world. We looked at maps to work out what the time would be in countries 
furthest away from us. We are all really excited to start our learning about WW2 next week, especially as we had a 

special visit from the Anne Frank Trust before Christmas! In literacy we've started writing formal letters to Mr 
Silverwood requesting new technology for our school so let's cross our fingers that we end up with something new! 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Elsecar Holy Trinity 
Primary School 

Church Street, Elsecar, S74 8HS 

Our School Community 

Mrs Pickering 
Mrs Pickering will be leaving us on Friday, 

1st March to pursue a career outside of 
education. 

We would like to thank her for her 
dedication to our children and will be sad to 
see her go but wish her the very best for her 

new career. 
 
 

Christmas Card Winner 
Stephanie Peacock attended our assembly this morning to announce the 

winner of the Christmas Card Design Competition. 
Congratulation to Isabelle in Y5 who’s design was chosen as the winner. 

Holly S and Will, both in Y4, were the 2nd and 3rd runners up. 

 
 
 

Attendance Prize Draw 

 
The latest winner is: 

Elliott in Y3  
 

Reminder that your child’s 
attendance must be above 
the school’s target of 96.5% 
to be entered into the prize 

draw to win a £20 voucher of 
their choice.  

 
The next draw will take place 

on the 12th April. 

British Values 
Next Week’s Question 

  
How can you make your voice 

heard? 
 

 
 
 

Arbor 

 
Please remember to check your spam/junk 
mailboxes for emails from school.  As soon 
as this email issue has been resolved we 

will let you know. 
 
 
 


